
REGISTERED LOBBYIST CONTACT DISCLOSURE FORM 
ETA Week Ending March 19, 2010 

 
This form is to be completed by Executive Branch employees who are contacted by registered lobbyists 
regarding policy issues concerning the Recovery Act.  This report includes a written description of each 
contact, the date and time of the contact, and the names of the registered lobbyist(s) and the employee(s) 
with whom the contact took place.  The information on this form will be available to the public on the 
Executive Branch agency’s recovery website. 
 
 
To be completed by the employee contacted. 

 
Date and time of contact: 

 

Name of the 
Employee(s) Contacted 

(Name and Title) 

 
Brief description of the contact: 

(attach separate sheet if necessary) 
March 17, 2010 
3:30 – 4:30 pm 
 
 
 
 

Gregg Weltz 
Division Chief 

On March 17, 2010, Gregg Weltz, Chief of the Division of 
Youth Services, was invited by Aaron Ver of the U.S. 
Department of Labor, Office of Congressional and 
Intergovernmental Affairs (OCIA), to attend a meeting with 
Mayor Robert J. Duffy and Deputy Mayor Patricia K. Maligeri 
of Rochester, New York.  They were accompanied by Ken 
Brown, a registered Federal lobbyist with the Ferguson Group, 
LLC.  Also in attendance were Elmy A. Bermejo, Director of 
Intergovernmental Affairs for OCIA, and MaryAnn Donovan, 
Employment and Training Administration (ETA), Office of 
Policy Development and Research.  The Mayor came to discuss 
the low graduation rate within the City of Rochester and the 
need for after school and summer youth employment programs 
to help with this issue.  Mayor Duffy described recent efforts in 
Rochester to provide summer and after school youth 
employment opportunities, as well as programming for 
returning youth offenders, and sought ideas on how he could 
continue to build on the success of the programs that they had 
recently implemented, some of which were funded under the 
Recovery Act.  Information about the 15% state-wide activities 
funds under the Workforce Investment Act (WIA) was 
provided, as was recently released ETA guidance encouraging 
states and local areas to partner with the Temporary Assistance 
for Needy Families (TANF) Emergency Funding Programs to 
provide subsidized employment opportunities for youth.  In 
addition, information was shared about the upcoming release of 
ETA’s program evaluation of the 2009 Recovery Act Summer 
Youth Employment Program implementation.

Name of the Employee(s) who prepared this form: 
Gregg H. Weltz 
 

Date: 
March 17, 2020 

 
Registered Lobbyist(s) Name: 
 
Ken Brown 

Title: 
 
Partner 

Firm or Organization, if 
applicable: 
Ferguson Group, LLC 
 
 

Client: 
 
Rochester, New York 
 

 


